
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: office@spa-education.org                                Web: www.spa-education.org 

14th December 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to our last week of term. Just to remind you we have the following 
events for the pupils: 

Wednesday December 16th 

Winter Lunches and special jumper day 

Thursday December 17th 

Wade's Winter Dance Off – pupils can wear their own clothes 

Primary online theatre performance "Wow! Said the Owl"  

Friday December 18th: Last day of term 

KS3 Games morning 

Food Bank Collection 

Thank you for all your contributions for the food bank collection. Wednesday is the last day for 
donations. 

Many of you will have heard information on the news about schools closing early. Spa 
Camberwell does not plan to end the term early. 

Spa Camberwell will close on Friday December 18th at the regular time 

 
Best wishes 
 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


